
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/21/2017 4:23:15 PM
Subject: Re: Pharmacy Days

​I will make sure that before we leave tomorrow you can access his Google calendar.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:05 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: Pharmacy Days 
 
Please send me any changes to the pharmacy hours for the Lt. Governor. Thank you.
 
Lily
 

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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